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The Division of Mining and Reclamation is 

planning to host two industry training 

sessions in 2022. The purpose of this 

survey is to obtain your feedback on 

relevant topics and material for the 

upcoming training.  

 

Please take a moment to complete the 

survey in the link below by April 30, 2022:  

 

https://forms.gle/MdBgoNMfHTGyF1xD7 

 

Should you have questions or additional 

suggestions, please email 

Leslie.S.Oaks@wv.gov 

 

 

 

Note: Training will be a hybrid of in person 

and virtual as well as recorded. More 

details to follow once dates, agendas, and 

topics have been finalized. 
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